
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
         

 
 

 

          

Issue No. 32 

 16th May 2024 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 20th May 
Whole School @ Portrush 
Playhouse 
Kids Club 3-5pm 
Tuesday 21st May–  
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Boys Cricket @Coleraine CC 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 22nd May –  
Piano P3 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 23rd May–  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Outdoor Classroom Day 
A Hint of Snow White @7pm 
Friday 24th May 
P4/5 Football tournament @ 
Coleraine Showgrounds 
Monday 27th May -  
School Closed – Bank Holiday  
Tuesday 28th May –  
Woodhall Kilrea P6-7 

Big Summer Raffle 
You should have received an envelope with 5 
summer raffle tickets. It would be great if you 
could sell all 5 tickets. If you would like more, 

please let us know and we will happily send you 
another booklet.  

Dinner –  
Week 2 

Rehearsal – Monday 

Children will travel by school bus to the playhouse Portrush where we will have our first 

rehearsal on stage.  

Time permitting, we will then have a picnic and play in the park, before returning to 

school.  

All pupils will be back in school at 2:45pm.  

Please: 

• Ensure you are in school on time on Monday. 

• Bring a pack lunch, with snacks for break and plenty of water.  

• Wear school uniform with comfortable footwear for walking.  

• Remember that P1/2 are staying later and should be collected at 2:50pm.  

• Kids Club will run 3-5pm.  

Extra Tickets 
There are only a few tickets left. We will offer these to P5-7 
pupils. Please only request extra if they are ‘really’ needed.  

To request more tickets, send a quick email to 
gorranps@gmail.com or call the office tomorrow morning.  

If there are more requests than tickets, we might have to draw 
names from a hat.  

Sport Next Week 
Tuesday – Boys Cricket 9:30-12:30 @ Coleraine CC 

Thursday – Girls Cricket 9:30-12:30 @ Coleraine 
Friday – P4/5 Schools Cup Football @Coleraine 

Showgrounds.  

Clubs for Next Week 
Reminder that there are no 

clubs next week. 
Gymnastics and Multi Skills 
will resume the following 
week. Tag Rugby will start 

again after Woodhall.  
Kids Club will run as usual.  

 

   

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Joe for brilliant work on addition.  for super work on her reading. 

P3/4- Sammy-Jo & Jenny for super tactics during our rounders game. Emily for always 

being ready to learn. 

P5/6- Anna-Mae for being an amazing television star. Oscar for always being ready to 

learn. Amos for showing great listening and talking skills. 

P7- Daniel for being so thoughtful and helpful every day. 

Zara for working independently on tasks set. 

 
  

Safe in the Sun 
It is almost impossible to 

know what the weather will 
be each day. It is a good idea 
to put on a little sun cream 
in the morning and have a 

bottle in your child’s school 
bag.  

Children are encouraged to 
put on their own sun cream. 
We also to love to see caps 
and sun hats worn outside.    
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